
PCI gets Friends of 4-H Award - At the Potter County 4-H recognition night, Nov. 
1st, 2009, PCI was surprised with the “Friends of 4-H” Award.  Owner Matt Cronin, & store 
manager Ben Wieseler, were thanked for PCI’s visible presence during setup, clean up & all 
events at the county fair—providing equipment & workers for the derby, rodeo, tractor pull, 
livestock shows, mural painting & static exhibit building, cooking Tuesday’s evenings meal, 
participating in the church service, sponsoring member t-shirts, and buying exhibitor premiums.  
PCI Manager, Ben Wieseler says, “The best compliment was when 4-H leaders thanked the 
employees of PCI for their support and great attitude toward 4-H.  A lot of our employees donate 
their own time to 4-H and especially to the Potter County Fair.  This was a nice recognition of 
our employees time & talents.” 
  

 
Pictured are Potter County 4-H Leader President, Tammy Simon; C & B Owner, Matt Cronin; PCI Store Manager, 
Ben Wieseler; and Potter County Extension Agent, Ken Wonnenburg. 


